Craig, Sondra

From: Doug Patros <dougpatros@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 7:15 PM

To: ZZ Council Members; Colleen Patros; Nicole Roberts; Daniel Roberts
Subject: Pro - Short Term Rentals (STR's)

Some people who received this message don't often get email from dougpatros@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important
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sender and know the content is safe. ***

To all La Crosse City Council members,

I am in favor of STR's. | have used them several times in the past and have positive experiences in all stays. It's much
better staying in a house than a hotel room. | don't think one bad neighbor should affect every STR. There are already
regulations, licences and inspections. Why make it impossible to continue STR'S? Who would answer the "24 hour hot
line". Who is going to pay for all these regulations? Me the tax payer? Who in there right mind would would want to
be the manager if a crabby neighbor complains of folks talking and laughing? Of a candy wrapper or a water bottle in
her yard? A dead flower in the flower bed in winter? Parking in front of their lot? Last | heard all these things are
legal. How in the heck can you all enforce all this? | think all this ridicules.

Sincerely another over-taxed La Crosse citizen,

Douglas Patros

1611 loomis St.

La Crosse
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